
  

 

Dear Parents, 
 
Yr 5 Safety Zone at St. Neots Fire Station – 18th and 19th May 
 
Our Year 5 children will be taking part in ‘The St. Neots Schools’ Safety Zone’ event 
which will be held in the St. Neots Fire Station in Huntingdon Street on Thursday 18th 
and Friday 19th May.  The aim of the Safety Zone event is to develop the children’s 
understanding, awareness and ability to live safely. 
 

• FS5 will be visiting the zone on Thursday 18th. 
• HR5 will be visiting the zone on Friday 19th 
• LS5 will be split – half the class going each day.  Mr Smith will let the children 

know by the end of this week which day they will be attending. 
 
Our activity sessions will take place in the morning and will start at 9.15am and we 
would therefore ask that the children arrive at school by 8.40am on the day of their 
visit.   We can then take the register and leave here by 8.50am, enabling us to get 
to the Fire Station on time.  The session will finish at approximately 11.45am.  We 
will be back in school for lunch time.  We will be walking to the Fire Station.  
Children should wear school uniform.   
 
This is a fantastic opportunity for the children of St. Neots to benefit from the 
information they will receive.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact the school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss Sharpe, Miss Reeks and Mr Smith 
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